Feedback Form


Distributed Energy Resources (DER) Market Vision and Design Project – September 20, 2022
Feedback Provided by:
Name:  Click or tap here to enter text.
Title:  Click or tap here to enter text.
Organization:  Click or tap here to enter text.
Email:  Click or tap here to enter text.
Date:  Click or tap here to enter text.

Following the September 20th public webinar on the DER Market Vision and Design Project, the Independent Electricity System Operator (IESO) is seeking feedback from participants on the proposed recommendations for the Foundational Models/
The referenced presentation can be found on the DER Market Vision and Design Project webpage.
Please provide feedback by October 11, 2022 to engagement@ieso.ca. Please use subject header: DER Market Vision and Design Project. To promote transparency, this feedback will be posted on the DER Market Vision and Design Project webpage unless otherwise requested by the sender.  
The IESO will work to consider and incorporate comments as appropriate and post responses on the webpage.
Thank you for your contribution.
[bookmark: _Toc35868671]

Recommendations for Foundational Models
	Topic
	Feedback

	Are the IESO’s recommendations appropriate for foundational models? Do any recommendations risk inhibiting DER(A) participation in wholesale markets? 
	


	Based on the recommendations, are there key options that should be prioritized for the enhanced models?
	


General Comments/Feedback
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